Library minutes June 29, 2022

Meeting was called to order at 7pm.

In attendance were Bob Zak, Caroline Robertson, Pam Czekanski, and Kelly Collins.

Minutes from May 25 meeting were approved unanimously.

Directors report: The pavement project will start next month and we don’t have much detail on the
timing. Town wide staff meeting included the staff picnic so the library will be closed from 11:45- 1 on
July 19. This is the same date that the bids are due for the sewer project at the library. Impact of the LIV
golf tournament still fluid.

Discussion about communication and marketing for library events and programs.

Discussion about revision of collection development policy. We will vote on the final version at a future
meeting.

Long range planning details will be discussed at fall meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm.




